
 

 
Audit of accounts for the year ended 31 March 2017 
 
Notice of Certification of Conclusion of the Audit  
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 Regulation 16 
 

The audit of the final accounts of the Greater London Authority for the year ended 31 March 

2017 has been concluded.  
 

The statement of accounts is available for inspection by any local government elector for the 

Greater London area at the Greater London Authority, City Hall, The Queens Walk, More 

London, London SE1 2AA on working days between 10:00am - 4.00pm, when an elector may 
inspect and make copies of: 

a) The statement of accounts prepared by the authority; 

b) The certificate that the audit of the authority’s accounts has been completed; 

c) The local auditor’s opinion on the statement of accounts; 

d) Any public interest report relating to the authority or an entity connected with it; and 

e) Any recommendation relating to the authority or an entity connected with it. 

 

The Statement of Accounts for the year ended 31 March 2017 has been published and is 

available to download here.  

 

 
 

Dated: 18 September 2017 

Martin Clarke, Executive Director of Resources 

Greater London Authority, City Hall  

The Queens Walk, More London 

London SE1 2AA  

Switchboard: 020 7983 4000 Minicom: 020 7983 4458 www.london.gov.uk 

 

http://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-money-wisely/annual-accounts-and-governance-statement
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